
    

 

 
 
19th June 2013 
 
Rod Willis 
Group Manager – Development and Environmental Health 
Ballina Shire Council 
PO Box 450  
BALLINA NSW 2478 

Your Reference:DA:2013/162 
Our Reference (TRIM):OUT13/15725 

 
 
Dear Mr Willis, 
 

Re: Designated Integrated Development Application – Lot 32 DP 1151612, 
Newrybar Swamp Road, Tintenbar – Ballina Sands 

 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide advice on the above proposal. This is a response 
from the NSW Department of Trade & Investment (DTIRIS) – Mineral Resources Branch 
(MRB). The Department of Primary Industries, incorporating advice from Agriculture, 
Fisheries and Forests NSW may respond separately.  
 
MRB has no issues with the proposed sand quarry and is satisfied with the EIS and 
supporting documentation. 
 
For further information regarding mineral issues please contact Andrew Helman, on (02) 
4931 6572 or andrew.helman@industry.nsw.gov.au. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Cressida Gilmore 
Team Leader Land Use 
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